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CLUB PROGRAM 

 
Date Event Chair Thanker and 

Meeting 
Report 

Member Talk 
on an aspect 

of peace 

6. May Warwick  
Duncan/ Hat 

John 
Donaghey 

Doug 
Berwick 

 

13 May Gillian 
Hibbins 

Ray  
Smith 

Bill  
Marsh 

 

     
 

THIS WEEK'S CELEBRATION 
 

                  Own up on the night 

 

DUTY ROSTER 

 May  
Cashier                               Stuart Williams  
Recorder Graham Sharman  

Greeter John Donaghey  

Emergency  Ray Smith  

 

ATTENDANCE 

Apologies - Please contact Ray Smith by 10.00 am MONDAY on 9878 4891 or 
rcssmith@optusnet.com.au   Any cancellation after 10.00 am should be made direct with 
the management of Bucatini Restaurant on 9873 0268 
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BOB’S BELLBIRD BLOG 
 
Great to catch up with Owen and Bev King Marg Taylor and our partners at last week’s fellowship 

meeting. Thanks too to Nicci Osner for sharing the evening with us and bringing receipts for the 
bike ride. 
Some other good news 

 District Assembly-.19 May 

 ABCD Gala Dinner-24 May  

 Monash Concert Band-2 June-2.00pm 
 Primary school speech contest-26 August-Mount Pleasant PS 
 Schwerkoldt Cottage -15 September 
 District Conference – 20-23 March 2014 –Bendigo 

This week we have Warwick Duncan describing his experiences walking the Kokoda track as a liver 
transplant patient. Don’t forget to wear a HAT or pay a fine 

Friends and partners are most welcome. 

LAST WEEK’S MEETING 
A very brief meeting but it gave every member a chance to have their say. We wished the Brooks 
bon voyage and noted that our meetings will be more subdued. 

PEACE 
 

. 

 
 
Author and documentary writer Anne Deveson has recently published a book called “Waging Peace”. 
In it she commends resolution workshops, and university courses in peace studies that deal with 
how to resolve conflict. 

ROTARY CLUBS PLAY A VITAL ROLE IN KIDS EDUCATION  
 

2nd Annual ABCD Gala Dinner - Lavena Primary School Project, Taveuni Island, Fiji 
Date: 24 May 2013 

Time: 6.15 for 6.45pm 
Place: Monte Carlo Receptions 

5-9 Mitchell Street, Doncaster East 
Tickets $58 per head 

Book on-line at www.trybooking.com/CQBSOr call Ken on 0412 561 768 

100% of your donations will go to the school through the Rotary Club of Taveuni Island – and all 
donations are fully tax deductible – ask us for a receipt. This year’s major project is the installation 
of solar power to the schools and the teacher’s quarters! 
 

INTERESTING PROPOSITIONS 

 

More Paraprosdokians 
 
In filling out an application where it says, ‘In case of emergency, notify: I put ‘Doctor’. 
  
I didn’t say it was your fault, I said I was blaming you.  
 

Women will never be equal to men until they can walk down the street with a bald head and a beer 
gut and still think they are sexy. 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?q=rotary+peace+memorials&sa=X&hl=en&biw=1536&bih=770&tbm=isch&tbnid=38BGS9Qy_O-wVM:&imgrefurl=http://www.dailykos.com/story/2011/01/23/938313/-Rotary-Clubs-just-a-bunch-of-peaceniks&docid=2h4liZacVxs_EM&imgurl=http://img526.imageshack.us/img526/7424/view.jpg&w=320&h=232&ei=OdqBUdG0KcmaiQe7-4DAAQ&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:65,s:0,i:286&iact=rc&dur=4437&page=3&tbnh=176&tbnw=256&start=46&ndsp=25&tx=122.80000305175781&ty=117.4000244140625
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PERIDOT  
 
The next Peridot excursion is on Fri 17th May and the play is “Nunsense”.   Contact Chris Tuck for 
tickets.    

PROGRAM 
13th May we have Gillian Hibbins who is a Paul Harris Fellow and past secretary of the RC of 

Melbourne. She was commissioned by the AFL to write the opening chapters for the Australian 
Game of Football since 1858 and will talk to us on that topic. 
20th May our speaker will be Twanny Farrugia from Donate Life speaking on donating tissue and 
organs. 
Our Box Hill Institute Awards night will be the 27th May and an important night for the club. It was 
of interest hearing from Steve Macdonald last Monday that the Institute is sending trained and 
student volunteers to assist in building the Timor Leste children’s home. 

3rd June is set for our club forum with a club speaker.  
10th June is the Queens holiday. 
We have the 17th June for our joint committee meetings, joint Board meeting plus possibly an 
extended talk from one of our members or? 

24th June is Changeover. 
So, plenty of options for our partners to come along and join in the fun. 
Bob Williams 

 

MAY CINEMA NIGHT  
Don’t forget May 3 
 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING CLUB AND DISTRICT EVENTS 

5/2013   

   

3/5/2013  Cluster Presidents meeting 
6/5/2013  Club meeting 

10/5/2013  Presidents meeting 

13/5/2013  Club meeting 
17/5/2013  Peridot 
20/5/2013  Club meeting/ Board 

   

   

Please have FOREST HILL FLYER articles to the Editor at rlaslett@optusnet.com.au by 5 pm 
Wednesday (in Microsoft Word format please)      

        


